







Together we can make a difference!







Attendance Winners

Congratulations to Beetle, Chipmunk and Lemur classes who have won the attendance trophy this week. Remember, the 30 children with the best attendance at the end of the year will get a very special prize!

Welcome back from Aldborough Parents Group Association!

Welcome back to the parents and children of Aldborough and we are looking forward to meeting the children and parents of our new reception year group over this year. Please do get involved as everything we do is geared towards helping the school with the things they need for our children. This year we will be raising funds for new music equipment to develop the talents of our budding musicians and also to purchase hi-vis vests to keep our children safe on school trips.

We will be holding two big events this year. We will of course have another fun packed summer fair and we are sure that many of the children will be excited to hear that the ever popular school disco will be back! We will be calling on parents nearer the time for your invaluable help.

We have teamed up with Barley Lane School's Friends Association to sell tickets to their amazing Fireworks display. Posters will go up shortly with more details. In the meantime if any of you would be interested in having an estate agent board advertising the display outside your house for a short period, please provide us with your address and postcode. You can email this to us (pga@aldborough.net) or write it down and leave it with reception staff for us to collect by half term. Every board displayed will raise some much needed funds for our projects this year.

Thanks!

Sophia, Prima and Taj

Pupil Leadership Team

Our newly elected Pupil Leadership Team have been put straight to work this week, gaining the views of their peers in regard to their leaning this term. The team were keen to feedback to Miss Mullaney and Mr Hart and overall there was a very positive attitude among the children about the term so far. We look forward to our new team continuing to be the 'voice' of our children. Please do look out for their notices and posters for upcoming events and campaigns! We are very proud of them all!

Black History Month

This month we are celebrating Black History. On Monday, the children took part in an inspiring assembly about the impact black people have had on our society today. Over the course of the month, they will be learning more about key black figures, both from the past and the present day, through their theme.

Aspirations' Day

Just a reminder that we will be holding our very first Aspiration's Day on Friday 13th October. If you, or anyone you know, would be able to come in and inspire the children then do please let your child's class teacher know. We are particularly interested in challenging gender stereotypes, for example a female electrician or a male nurse.

Friday 6th October 2017

Forthcoming Events

- 13-10-17—Aspirations Day
- 17-10-17—Year 4 Trip
- 19-10-17—Stingray Class Assembly
- 20-10-17—Last day of half term. Finish at normal time
- 30-10-17—First day of Term 1.2
- 2-11-17—E-Safety Family Learning Programme

Lunchtime Awards!

Well done to these children who are our lunch time stars of the week. They will proudly be wearing their medals around school!

- Reception— Iyana E
- Year 1— Ayaan K
- Year 2— Praise M
- Year 3— Nevan C
- Year 4— Hafsa P
- Year 5— Aramis H
- Year 6— Brisa D

Last day of half-term

A reminder that the last day before the October half-term holiday is Friday 20th October and school closes at the usual time of 3:15pm. School reopens on Monday 30th October.

Twitter

Follow us on Twitter using the handle @AldboroughPrim

